
Good Medicine Program update for August 2019: 
 
- We are currently creating a schedule for the Youth Mental Health First Aid trainings for the 

months of August 2019 and September 2019. We currently have 74 individuals trained for 

the 2018/2019 grant year.  

 

- On July 10, 2019, SAMHSA notified Rocky Mountain Tribal Leaders Center that we were 

not recipients of the Garrett Lee Smith Tribal Youth Suicide Prevention & Early 

Intervention Grant.  

 

- We are hoping to set up SOS/QPR trainings for 6th to 12th grade students before the grant 

ends in September 2019. We are in the process of creating a new format for the two 

presentations to get the students more actively engaged in the trainings.  

 

- A few of the Youth Mental Health Specialists will be moving buildings. Please see the 

following for changes:  

- Jennifer Ehlers will be moving from the Napi Elementary to the Browning Middle 

School.  

- Daniella Rinehart-Langlois will be moving from the Browning Elementary to Napi 

Elementary. 

- Juliana Salois will be moving from the KW/Vina Elementary to Browning Elementary.  

- Tessa Racine-Wells will remain at the Napi Elementary School.  

 
 


